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Dear Worthy Grand Knight and Council Members, 
 
I wanted to thank you for your generous contributions to Holy Cross 
Services donation drive this year.  As in past years, your kindness and 
cooperation resulted with amazing donations.  It is always with great 
pride that I take your donations to the State winter meeting.  Helping 
prepare these gifts for the past four years has been a labor of love. 
 
This year your bathroom baskets totaled 45 which was nearly 10% of 
the total collected from the whole state and the hoodies totaled 63.  And 
it was so helpful to have the cash donations to assist in buying the 
baskets and clear gift bags for the bath things and the tissue paper and 
boxes for the hoodies.  Since these are used as Christmas gifts for those 
served by Holy Cross, it is of upmost importance that everything look 
identical and hold the same things.  Included is more information on 
the services you help to service. 
 
Below are the pictures of your donations for this year.  And again, 
thank you for your generosity cooperation. 
 
Peace and Blessings ~     


